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Attendance at Funerals 

The ICCM encourages members to continue supporting bereaved families at this time 

through allowing attendance at funerals wherever possible, and in line with Government 

advice. The decision on numbers allowed must be based on a risk assessment taking into 

account all relevant local factors. The option to change to non-attended funerals should only be 

implemented where the risk indicates that this is necessary. In such cases, options such as 

webcasting the service should be made available wherever possible to allow mourners to attend 

virtually.  

The Deceased Management Advisory Group are reviewing their advice on attendance at funerals, 

which will be issued shortly. 

ICCM Support 

Officers are now working from home, but are continuing to provide advice and guidance via updates 
on the website at www.iccm-uk.com, and via phone and email. Contact details for the officers can be 
found here. 
 

Please continue to follow Government guidance and stay safe. 

 

http://www.iccm-uk.com/
https://www.iccm-uk.com/iccm/officers/

